Hello Mr Day. I trust this finds you well.. 
Shane Stringer a very long time friend of mine from old Darwin suggested I contact you about a very disturbing set of events that took place post Cyclone Tracy 1974. I resided at 32 Harney St Ludmilla back then. After I returned from Brisbane and the mass evacuation that took place. The old rubbish dump on Dick Ward Drive in Ludmilla was my play ground. I do not live up there any more, but have been campaigning for the people of Kullaluk that now reside on a very dangerous and highly toxic housing estate that was suspiciously given to them decades ago. I know for a fact what exactly is buried in that killer site. I was there in person, just as many other kids were back then scrounging for treasures. The last stand if contaminants is long and most definitely Carsinogenic. Nasties such as Asbestos, Mercury, lead zinc oxide CFCs PCBs Pfas, medical and military waste are just some of them drums of acid, car batteries, old refrigerators TVs. Anything and everything was buried there. I have been voicing my concerns for over 2.5 decades but seem to be ignored at every turn. Nobody cares.. well I do.. deeply. Fred Foggerty and Valentine McGinnis were good friends of mine, even tho I was just a young feller. I would often camp at their Ludmilla creek camp back then.. I have located some old news paper stories in which you also voice your concerns. Would it be possible for perhaps a phone chat sometime please. I feel the indigenous people of Kullaluk are not aware of the exposure to these killer chemicals. I have witnessed little children board the number 4 bus sucking on shards of asbestos as I travelled to Casuarina Square. I am not seeking fame or fortune for my actions. I love these people dearly. They are me and I am them.  I am non indigenous. Not that skin colour matters to me...I kind of grew up in Bagot as many of my friends lived there. If I have upset you in any way by asking you this then please ignore my request and tell me stop my actions immediately. Which I will of course. I witnessed hundreds if not thousands of loads of toxic rubbish being illegally and improperly disposed of,as I hurriedly scrounged for my booty before the bulldozer pushed it underground. I wish to thank you very much advance for your concerns regarding this diabolical situation that the innocent people of Kullaluk are in. Please advise. 
Kind regards
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